
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 16th May 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

   

               

 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                  Last Week’s Attendance 
Y6D 99% Expected Attendance 

Y4H 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2W 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec C 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Dr, Y1Di 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y4G, Y5C, Y5K/S, Y6K 92% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y2B,  91% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Kn 90% Risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 
Daisy Thea Noah Max Lowgan Ruben Ava 
Oliver Reegan Nellie Roman Ronan Hetty Jakbi 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6Ki 
Jude Azaan Precious Max Tyler Ellisa S.A.T.’s S.A.T.’s 

Shamayah Oscar Naia Paige Rose Noah Lee S.A.T.’s S.A.T.’s 

Important Dates  
 

 19.05.25 – Coffee Morning (see Dojo) 
 21.05.25 – Y3Kn TAG Rugby 
 24.05.25/31.05.25 – May Half Term 
 27.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 30.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 11.07.25 – Sports Day 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

Congratulations to Miss Hancock 
Tomorrow Miss Hancock is getting  
married and will be returning to school  
on Tuesday as Mrs. Scamell. Please join  
me in wishing Miss Hancock and her future 
Husband lots of luck and happiness for the 
future. 
 

Maths Workshop 
Mr. Casey is hosting a maths workshop  
for parents of children in KS1 (Y1 & Y2) at  
2:10pm on Tuesday next week. This will be  
Mr. Casey’s second workshop; the first 
workshop was in October and was well received by 
parents who attended. 

S.A.T.’s 
Our Year 6 children have  
worked exceptionally hard  
this week, sitting 6 different  
tests. I would like to say a huge 
thank you to the Year 6 team who 
have worked tirelessly to support 
all our children. 

Dojo Messaging 
If you are wondering who can see  
direct messages sent via Class Dojo e.g.  
to a member of staff, the messaging system 
works in the same way as texting someone, 
only the person sending the message and the 
person who receives the message can see 
what has been written. All messages are 
completely private. 
 
The only messages everyone can see are 
when they are sent to the whole class. 
 

Coffee Morning 
On Monday (from 9am) 
Miss Shepherd is holding  
a coffee morning in the  
hall.  
 
Miss Shepherd has re shared the 
information on Class Dojo and is 
looking forward to seeing as many 
of you as possible. 
 

Pierced Ears and P.E. 
A couple of parents have asked  
about our policy for pierced ears and  
P.E. Children must remove all jewellery  
before taking part in any P.E. lesson. The  
best time for a child to have their ears pierced 
is at the very start of the summer holidays so 
the ears have time to heal. 


